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Denmark, April 19, 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Professor Chun-Yao Tseng 
 
We are hereby pleased to confirm your acceptance of a paper (ID 70287: The relationship 
between corporate governance and green innovation: The moderating effect of public 
innovation support and organizational slack) for the DRUID23 Conference, Lisbon, on June 
10-12, 2023. 
 
The conference will take place at NOVA School of Business, Lisbon, Portugal.  
 
You must register and pay the conference fee through the website before May 5. All papers 
without at least one registered author will be automatically removed from the conference 
program. 
 
We are looking forward to seeing you at the conference. 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
Jeanette Hvarregaard 
DRUID Secretary  
Aalborg University 
 
 
 
 

http://www.druid.dk/

